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9th January, 2018 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Year 5 – Molly Dancing 

 

As in previous years, during the Spring Term, our Year 5 pupils participate in Molly Dancing 

lessons as part of their P.E. curriculum.  We are able to fund this project through the PE and 

Sport Premium. 

 

The Ouse Washes Molly Dancers have a long association with our school.  Gordon Phillips and 

Nicky Stockman, from this group, lead the teaching of a range of dances and sharing of stories 

which explain the history of Molly Dancing and its connections with the local area.  Nicky 

accompanies the dancing by playing tunes on the melodeon. 

 

This will start on Monday 15th January and will take place every Monday through to the end of 

term when we hope to perform the dances for you – further information will follow nearer the 

time. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like further information, please come and speak to us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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